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THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR SURREY (PCC) AND THE 
CHIEF CONSTABLE OF SURREY (CC) 
 

Notice of Completion of the Audit of Accounts year ended 31 March 2020 
 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 – Sections 25 to 28, 32, 43(2) and 46   

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 – Regulations 14 & 15  

Accounts & Audit (Coronavirus) (Amendment) Regulations 2020  

 

1. NOTICE is hereby given that Mark Hodgson, for and on behalf of Ernst & Young 
LLP, One Cambridge Business Park, Cowley Road, Cambridge, CB4 0WZ has 

completed the audit of the accounts of the PCC and CC for the year ended 31 
March 2020. 
 

2. An unqualified opinion, the independent auditors report including a conclusion 
on arrangements for securing economy, efficiency and effectiveness in the use 

of resources were issued by Mr Hodgson on 30 November 2020 in accordance 
with Section 18(1)(b) of the Local Government Finance Act 1982. 

 

3. During the period from 7 August 2020 to 18 September 2020, members of the 
public and local government electors had rights in the audit process in 
accordance with Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 to: 

 
 Inspect and make copies of the accounts for the year ended 31 March 2020 

and certain related documents. 
 

 Ask the auditor questions about the accounts. 

 
 Make an objection to the accounts concerning matters where the auditor 

could issue a report in the public interest (under section 27 of the Local 
Audit and Accountability Act 2014) and/or apply to the court for a 
declaration that an item in the accounts is contrary to law (under section 

28 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014). 
 

4. The statements of the audited accounts are available for inspection on the 

PCC’s website at  
http://www.surrey-pcc.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Surrey-PCC-Group-

Statement-of-Accounts-Final-2019-20-201130.pdf 

and on the Surrey Police website at https://www.surrey.police.uk/police-

forces/surrey-police/areas/au/about-us/governance/ 

Any local government elector may make copies of the statement of accounts 
without payment. 
 

Kelvin Menon, Chief Finance Officer, Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
for Surrey, PO Box 412, Guildford, Surrey GU3 1BR (in relation to PCC accounts) 

 
Peter Gillett, Executive Director of Commercial & Finance Services, Surrey Police, 

PO Box 101, Guildford, Surrey, GU1 9PE (in relation to CC accounts)  
Date: 30 NOVEMBER 2020 
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